
 
 

 

 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern:   
 

We are thrilled to hear about SOK Global's interest in revitalizing Kuntz Stadium and introducing 
professional rugby to Indianapolis, and we wholeheartedly support this endeavor. Indianapolis 
has a rich history of leveraging sports for community and economic development, and we take 
pride in our longstanding involvement with the city's sports infrastructure. 

Over the past 37 years, we have strived to be a steadfast partner and supporter of the 
community. The prospect of contributing to the Kuntz Stadium revitalization project, alongside 
iconic venues like Gainbridge Fieldhouse and Lucas Oil Stadium, fills us with pride. We are eager 
to play a role in bringing this renovation to fruition and becoming an integral part of its success 
for years to come. 

We welcome the opportunity to offer assistance and feedback to the SOK Global team. Your 
plans align with our commitment to community development through sports, and we look 
forward to witnessing the continued progress of this exciting initiative. 

Thank you for sharing your vision with us, and we extend our best wishes for the success of this 
project. 

Sincerely, 

 

Marty Hill 
 


